
WOW Work! 

Pleasingly a large amount of 

children have confirmed they 

will be coming to our yearly 

SATs breakfast club. It’s still 

not too late to sign up (if you 

can’t find the form in the bot-

tom of  your  child’s bag) 

please just phone the school 

office and confirm verbally. 

It will be a bit of fun (it always 

is) for the children to have a 

bit of time with the teachers 

and all their friends so they 

are well prepared and calm 

ahead of the 

tests. 

All children have been working really hard since their re-

turn from the Easter Holidays. Some children have been do-

ing some extra challenges to practise things they are not as 

confident in. Well done to them! 

Please check the school website for helpful resources to support 

your children 

 

Reminders: 

 

The Y6 Residential is re-
ally not far away now. 
We will be heading off to 
Norfolk Lakes on the 
first day of the last half 
term. 

 

Please continue with 
payments and return 
those important medical 
and consent forms as 
soon as you can. 

 

Payment deadline: 

Friday 17th May 2019 

SATs breakfast club 
(from 8:15am) 

13th-16th 
May 

SATs Tests 13th-16th 
May 

Philosophy Cafe Fri 24th 
May 

Y6 Residential 3rd-5th 
June 

Y6 Leavers Service 
(2pm) 

Fri 12th 
July 

Y6 Wells Trip Mon 15th 
July 

Y6 Leavers Assembly 
(morning) 

Tues 16th 
July 

 Upcoming Dates: 

Friday, 3rd May 2019 
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Year 6 News 

                      Summer is on the way. 
With the SATs tests around the corner Year 6 have all 
been working really hard doing lots of practice. Chil-
dren are feeling much more confident and we have no 
doubt they will do themselves and us proud. 

Pleasingly, the tests will soon be out of the way and we 
can get back to some fun and exciting activities in what 
will be their very last half term of Junior School! 

We have lots of fun things to look forward to such as 
our Residential at Norfolk Lakes, a trip to the beach, a 
rounder's tournament and Sports Day all to come. 

So Year 6, rest up, come to Breakfast Club, try not to 
worry and just do your best! Roll on a long and warm 
Summer. 

 

 

 

SATs Breakfast 
Club 

(Every morning there is a 
SATs exam) 
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